
ACCESS RD

2

OXFORD RD 2

COMMUNITY UPDATE

Road transfer in your community
East Zorra-Tavistock assuming ownership of County access road 

December 15, 2021

Questions? Please contact:
Oxford County - Public Works

1-800-755-0394, ext. 3915
publicworks@oxfordcounty.ca
oxfordcounty.ca/roads 

NOTICE OF TRANSFER

As of January 1, 2022 the Township of East 
Zorra-Tavistock will assume ownership of the 
access road off Oxford Road 2 that services your 
address. This means the Township will take 
responsibility for all road repairs and maintenance, 
including snow plowing. 

Please note, your home or mailing address will not 
change. The access road will continue to be known 
as Highway 2; however, it will be removed from the 
County’s road network.

Oxford County and East Zorra-Tavistock Township 
agreed to the transfer as part of ongoing 
improvements to how our roads are managed 
under the 2019 Oxford County Transportation 
Master Plan. 
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